



2/10/2023

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg U.S. Department of Transportation 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

On behalf of The Jewish Hospital – Mercy Health, we are thrilled to support Sycamore Township's objective to improve the Kenwood Road Corridor through a RAISE Grant. The Jewish Hospital is located on the corner of Kenwood Road and Galbraith Road. Improvements to this corridor would significantly increase the roadway safety of the surrounding area, allowing emergency vehicles to travel more easily to and from our facility.

Being located in Sycamore Township has been fortuitous due to its central location within greater Cincinnati. Alas, with the excessive traffic traveling along Kenwood Road each day, this corridor is in desperate need of upgrades. The township has worked with us over the years to ensure efficient travel to the hospital and we envision this improvement as a continuation of our relationship.

In conclusion, The Jewish Hospital – Mercy Health is pleased to support Sycamore Township on their RAISE Grant application.

Sincerely,

Michael Kramer

President

The Jewish Hospital – Mercy Health